
Date: Thu, 27 Dec 2012 16:39:36 -0800 (PST) 
From: Nolan Lameka < > 
Subject: Bohemian Waxwings 
To: "Geoffrey A. Williamson" < > 

Hello Geoffrey,     Doug Stotz asked me to send you some photos of the Bohemian Waxwing 
taken today and in November.  His e-mail to me is enclosed. "Dear Nolan,      Your dazzling 
photos of today's Bohemian Waxwing encouraged me to take a look at your earlier photos.  You 
are absolutely correct that this is a different bird.  The white versus yellow in the wing, the 
different shape of the markings, the lack of the red tips on the November birds, and the little 
short crest of the November bird make that clear.  I'd like to ask that you send copies of these 
photos to Geoff Williamson for IORC to review.  Your photos will make clear that there were 
unquestionably multiple birds present.      I especially like the photo of the bird with its wing 
open as it takes off.  I hadn't really fully understood that the small horizontal white bar on teh 
wing was the tips of the secondaries. Doug"     These four photos are from today.  I will have to 
send another e-mail containg the November photos , because of Yahoo's size limitation. Nolan  
 

 

Date: Thu, 27 Dec 2012 16:43:48 -0800 (PST) 
From: Nolan Lameka < > 
Subject: November Bohemian Photos. 
To: "Geoffrey A. Williamson" < > 

Geoffrey,     Here are the November photos. Nolan 
 




